
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRECONSTRUCTION ADVISORY MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
NUMBER: 3 
  
TO:   Jim Feda, Director of Maintenance 

Ron Patton, Director of Planning 
Danny Shealy, Director of Construction 
Rick Werts, Director of Traffic Engineering 
E. S.  Eargle, Preconstruction Support Engineer                                
Mark Lester, Upstate Regional Production Engineer 
Matt Lifsey, Lowcountry Regional Production Engineer 
Mitchell Metts, Pee Dee Regional Production Engineer                                     
Randall Young, Midlands Regional Production Engineer 
Steve Ikerd, FHWA 
 

FROM: Robert I. Pratt, Director of Preconstruction (Signature on File) 
  
DATE: May 27, 2009 
  
RE: Requirements for Hydraulic Design Studies – May 26, 2009 
  

 
SCDOT Requirements for Hydraulic Design Studies has been updated and will go into 

effect for new projects designed by Departmental staff after June 1, 2009.  Implementation of 
these requirements and associated engineering directive, instructional bulletin, memorandums 
and specifications are to be included in all new consulting engineering contracts executed after 
June 1, 2009.  The update is available online at the following location: 

 
  www.scdot.org/doing/hydrology_requirements.shtml. 
 

 
RIP:cks 
cc:   Tony L. Chapman, Deputy Secretary for Engineering 
        John V. Walsh, Chief Engineer for Planning, Location, and Design 
        J.C. Watson, Chief Engineer for Operations 
File:HDSO/CKS 
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